
Decolonising  

Solidarity and White 

Privilege  
    22 November 2018, 4.30pm  

   Weenthunga Health Network invite you to a panel             

discussion to be held following our Annual General Meeting. 

Our three panellist will discuss how to best support           

Aboriginal peoples and tackle organisational white privilege.  

Clare Land has been an active supporter of Aboriginal struggles since 1998. Clare 

has worked in both academic and community settings. She is a trained community 

practitioner and facilitator and a trainer in Courageous Conversations About Race. 

She has worked in community development. Clare works at Gary Foley’s Koori 

History Archive and the Reichstein Foundation. Clare’s learning about working in 

support of Aboriginal struggles is captured in her book, Decolonizing Solidarity: 

Dilemmas and Directions for Supporters of Indigenous Struggles. 

John Bonnice has an extensive background in the community services sector 

having worked in a range of roles including casework practitioner, youth & com-

munity development, service coordination, program management and social poli-

cy development. John is currently employed at Anglicare Victoria (St Luke’s Re-

gion) as manager of Communities for Children Bendigo project. John is co-chair 

of the Bendigo Reconciliation Committee.  

Steff Armstrong is a proud Gamilaraay woman with strong links in Victoria. She is 

the Manager Programs with Weenthunga. She has 30 years of experience in 

education. She has worked as an Aboriginal education consultant, a teacher, and 

a Lecturer in Indigenous Education. She received the Rohan Nicks Russell Drys-

dale Fellowship in Indigenous Health and Welfare and the Indigenous Leadership 

Fellowship as an Emerging Leader. 

Cost: Free for Weenthunga members and $20.00 for non-members 

  (includes afternoon tea and AV streaming costs)  

Venue: Level 13, 257 Collins Street, Melbourne and via Webcast  

Registration:   

Members - https://www.trybooking.com/YYXH 

Non-members - https://www.trybooking.com/YXSS 

Registrations close on 15 November 2018. For further information 

about bookings and Webcast details, please contact                          

sarah@weenthunga.com.au .  


